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FIRST PHASE OF VINEYARD AVENUE TRAIL PROJECT COMPLETE 
Trail Envisioned in 1999 Vineyard Avenue Corridor Specific Plan 

 
PLEASANTON, Calif. — The City of Pleasanton is pleased to announce the completion of the first 

phase of the Vineyard Avenue Trail Project, which was originally envisioned as part of the 1999 

Vineyard Avenue Corridor Specific Plan. 

 

The 1999 Vineyard Avenue Corridor Specific Plan (VCSP) indicated that after the new Vineyard 

Avenue was constructed, the original avenue would be closed to vehicular traffic and converted to a 

pedestrian, bicycle and equestrian trail. The VCSP served as the primary land use and infrastructure 

guide for the development of roughly 384 acres in the Vineyard Avenue Corridor area, located 

along Vineyard Avenue in southeast Pleasanton. 

 

The trail, between Vineyard Terrace and Heinz Ranch Court, was converted into a Class 1 bike trail, 

and includes a paved asphalt trail and a compact aggregate trail-similar to gravel-which is suitable 

for equestrian use. 

 

Funding for the project was made available through the Vineyard Avenue Specific Plan fee 

collected from housing developers within the plan boundaries. 
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